Rick Whipple Named Economic Development Group Director of the SMDCC

Littleton, Colo., September 1, 2016—Richard J. Whipple, cofounder and CEO of WhippleWood CPAs, has

been appointed Director of the Economic Development Group (EDG) Executive Committee of the South

Metro Denver Chamber of Commerce (SMDCC). The EDG Executive Committee is a regional organization of
executive-level business and community leaders working together to enhance the economic climate of the South
Denver region. All EDG participants are members of the SMDCC. Founded in 1921, the SMDCC is a not-
for-profit business advocacy group active in local Colorado government and regional economic development,
representing more than 650 business investors.

As CEO of WhippleWood CPAs, Rick successfully oversees the growth and strategy of the firm. He also
consults for WhippleWood clients in general business areas, strategic tax planning, and other financial issues
facing emerging businesses. In 2015, he was named a Five Star Wealth ManagerSM for the sixth time, an award
given to only the top 7% of wealth managers in the area.

About WhippleWood CPAs

In business for more than 30 years, WhippleWood CPAs excels at creating value for its clients through
innovative solutions and ongoing relationships. WhippleWood CPAs is a member of Allinial Global, an
association of independently owned accounting and consulting firms, with offices in North America and
throughout the world. This important association gives the firm access to specialized knowledge, expertise, and
superior professional education resources—all of which translates to the best in client accounting services.
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